
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:                Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:          Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
DATE:           June 29, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:    Interim Vice President for Finance and Administration 
 
A search is underway to name a successor to Ray Pinner, Senior Vice President for 
Finance and Administration, who is retiring at the end of this month, and we expect to 
make an appointment in early fall. 
(http://www.uah.edu/images/administrative/president/memos/VPFA_Search_Committee
_Announcement.pdf). I will be serving as Interim Vice President for Finance and 
Administration, effective July 1, while the search continues and until a permanent Vice 
President is appointed. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
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